
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 
  

 

 

 

 

June 25, 2010          Ref. 2010-H-07 
          Revision 2 

The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) announces that, at the request of Atomic 
Energy of Canada Limited (AECL), the date of the one-day public hearing to consider AECL’s 
application for the restart of the National Research Universal (NRU) Reactor is being 
rescheduled. The hearing was initially scheduled to take place on June 28, 2010.  

Date : July 5, 2010 
Place: CNSC Public Hearing Room, 14th floor, 280 Slater Street, Ottawa, Ontario  
Time:  as set by the agenda published prior to the hearing date 

The public hearing will be webcasted live on the Internet via the CNSC Web site and archived 
for a period of 90 days. 

The public was invited to submit comments on AECL’s request until June 23, 2010. This time 
limit is not being extended. All submissions are available to the public upon request to the 
Secretariat. 

Agendas, hearing transcripts and information on the hearing process are available at the CNSC 
Web site: www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca. 

c/o Louise Levert 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046   
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9   
 

Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284 
Fax: 613-995-5086 
E-mail: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 
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